
IN BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 9, 1997 

 
Present:  Chairman John C. Drobinski, Selectmen Maryann K. Clark and Lawrence L. Blacker. 
 
 The statutory requirements as to notice having been met, the meeting was convened at 7:15 p.m. by 
Chairman Lawrence L. Blacker in the Library of the Lincoln-Sudbury Regional High School. 
 
Article 36 - Cummings Property Access Easement 
 
 Town Counsel Paul Kenny explained to the Board the status of the Town's easement to access its 
property north of Route 117, which was to have been finalized for the Town by the Trust for Public Land, 
and how Article 36 would aid in resolving the matter of a proper vehicular easement. 
 
Dog Complaint - Finerty/Barrile 
 
 Town Manager Steven Ledoux reported that the Board of Selectmen's Office had received an 
official complaint which had been filed April 7, 1997, by Judith Finerty, 28 Maple Avenue, against two dogs 
owned by Helen Barrile of Joseph Road, Framingham. 
 
 The Board agreed to hold a hearing on said complaint on Monday, April 28, 1997. 
 
 There being no further business the Board adjourned to attend the continued session of the Annual 
Town Meeting at 7:50 p.m.. 
 
  
      Attest:__________________________ 
       Steven L. Ledoux 
       Town Manager-Clerk 
 
 


